```
----Original Message----
> From: Bobby g < >
> Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 11:26 PM
> To: COA < coa@brampton.ca>
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0390 #15 Simmons blvd Brampton.
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.
> >
> As a longtime resident in this area, I am not in favour of the purpose of application. These homes should never have been permitted for separate entrance, since they are considered linked homes, the city council should raise the standards of requirements and consideration of separate units in regards to having adequate parking for the tenants that will occupy these units this is a major problem in this area and I don't believe that this is appropriate for these type of accommodations.
```

> >